

2021 CORK Fall Regatta Optimist and Club 420



Notice to Competitors

Number:

No schedule change for Sunday September 26

Source: Race Committee

Venue: CORK / Kingston

Published: 2021-09-25 17:40

Notice:

There will be no change to the schedule. The next warning signal will be 11:00 September 26

Printed at 2025-05-06 07:12